Good Afternoon,
 
The UA wants to make you aware of a recent update from OSHA which provides specific guidance for COVID-19 Control and Prevention for Construction Work. This information is designed to provide assistance with the assessment of hazards to which workers may be exposed related to COVID-19; help evaluate the risk of exposure; and select, implement, and ensure the use of controls to prevent exposure. 
 
We’ve included this information on the UA COVID-19 Resource Center as well as the COVD-19 Portal. If you have any questions, please contact UA Health, Safety, and Environmental Administrator, Cheryl Ambrose at cambrose@uanet.org. 
 
Fraternally,
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Mark McManus
United Association
General President
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